
Request for Feedback on Our Library 

Educational Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for participating in our recent educational 

program at [Library Name]. Your involvement is invaluable to us. 

To enhance our future programs, we kindly request your feedback. Please take a moment to 

share your thoughts and experiences by answering the following questions: 

• What did you find most beneficial about the program? 

• Were there any areas that you think could be improved? 

• How likely are you to recommend our programs to others? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your feedback will help us create better educational experiences for everyone in our community. 

Please respond by [deadline date]. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


